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What’s Changing?
AMPT removed the MW-mile (Delivery Point Exposure) 

criteria from the “Adequacy Criteria” section.



Reason(s) for the Update

1. AMPT is beginning an extensive review of its Form 715 and Interconnection 

Requirements

• Ensure these documents accurately reflect AMPT reliability and resilience goals

• Ensure AMPT can accomplish its mission for its Members

2. Determined that the MW-mile criteria was an internal AMPT design standard criteria

• MW-mile criteria projects do not address maintaining PJM system regional 

reliability (i.e., voltage or thermal violations) or alleviate any specific bright line 

PJM/NERC regional planning criteria violations.

• Resilience, rather than reliability criteria

• Benchmarked against other PJM - Transmission Owner Planning Criteria documents 

https://www.pjm.com/planning/planning-criteria/to-planning-criteria

